
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

2 December 2014 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

End of Autumn Term Arrangements 
 

At the end of a busy term, the College will close early, at 1.20pm, on Friday 19 December.  
Buses and taxis have been booked for a 1.20pm pick up to take students home. 

The College canteen will provide food at the morning break at 11.00 am, but will not provide 
meals at lunchtime.  Your child should therefore arrive home in the early afternoon. 

The College re-opens to students on Monday 5 January 2015. 

Everyone at the College would like to take this opportunity to thank parents and carers for their 
support this term, and to wish you and your families a peaceful and enjoyable Christmas break. 

  
Yours sincerely 

 
Robert Coles                                                 
Principal      
Groby Community College    

 
 
 
 

 


